
From Pine Lakes HOAII:

On Monday, April 15th, we will be having our HOAII meeting. We 

will be starting at 6:30pm with a meet - and - greet with Manager 

Kevin Karau. This is your chance to speak with him about issues 

you have with our community. I'm asking that everyone be 

curteous as he is looking forward to meeting and talking with you 

about any suggestion or comments you may have. After the meet 

- and - greet, we will have our regular meeting. As always, you 

can join our HOAII at the meeting. It's $25/year, which is very 

inexpensive for dues so please support us.

Your HOAII Board is looking forward to seeing you on Monday 

evening.
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